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To "ftsang@legco.gov.hk" <ftsang@legco.gov.hk>

cc Joe Gilfeather <joe.gilfeather@gmail.com>

bcc

Subject Mediation Bill

Dear Sirs,
Thanks for the kind invitation from the Bills Committee on Mediation Bill for the meeting on 13.01.2012.
 
The Branch is supporting the Mediation Bill in general.
 
We note that the Bill refrains from providing for accreditation or disciplinary matters at this stage. 
 
As to the issue of a sole accreditation body for mediators in Hong Kong, we need to focus on this and have one in 
place.
 
We have copied this email to our Chair, Mr. Joe Gilfeather as well.
 
Kind regards,
Yeung Man Sing
Vice Chair / Secretary
Chartered Institute of Arbitrators (East Asia Branch)
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